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0411 02/11/22 2.1.1 CDSP and DNs to provide a 
combined response to Panel 
Question:  
2.1.1. Workgroup to consider 
the financial arrangements 
associated with Modification 
0651, any existing funding 
provisions and commitments, 
and the treatment of them in 
the event that Modification 
0825 is approved 
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Response to 0411 - If 
Modification 0825 is 
approved and the 
retrospective functionality 
(due to be delivered under 
Modification 0651), is no 
longer required, the funds 
held by Xoserve for this 
purpose will be returned to 
the funding Transporters 
(89% DNOs and 11% 
National Grid NTS), and will 
therefore subsequently be 
factored into future 
transportation charges 
calculations. 
 

 


